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Comments: Please do not allow the construction of a mountain coaster in the Sandia Peak area. That type of

"entertainment" belongs in an amusement park, not a national forest. The noise and increased traffic would ruin

the wilderness experience for hikers and others and would detrimentally affect wildlife.


